
Fallons in Japan

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE REPORTS

WHAT’S NEW...
     We had a very productive October, with 1
baptised on her first visit to church!
   This month our home church hosted the
Southern Regional Conference at a local
hall. We had visitors and attendees from as
far north as Tokyo, and heard a great word
from Dylan and Horacio Lachica from
California. Many reported healings, and we
had one of the best conferences we’ve
experienced since we’ve been in Japan.
  Caleb lead the production elements for the
conference, and had a great time working
with the entire team.
  We also took the time to celebrate
Friendsgiving with our fellow Canadians the
Pantons, as well as AIMers Jamie and Sierra.
Naomi worked very hard to put on a
wonderful evening, and we are so thankful
to be working with them these past years.

Thank you! To all of our faithful partners,
Happy Thanksgiving!

Please pray for guidance and favor as
Caleb ministers at a regional rally in
Osaka November 3. Pray that the will of
God will be done, and lives would be
changed. 
Also, keep our family trip to Osaka in
prayer as well, we are thankful to be
able to visit.

Oct. 2024Oct. 2024

N E W S L E T T E R
Associate Missionaries

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram
@fallonsinJapan

Global Missions
AMP #233197


